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From: Self Study
To: universitycommunity@scranton.edu
Subject: Middle States Self-Study Draft Report for Campus Review
Date: Monday, October 22, 2018 10:27:03 AM


Dear Campus Community,
 
We are pleased to share with you the Middle States Self-Study Report draft.
 
You can read the report by going to the link in the My.Scranton portal > News (scroll down, on left) >
Draft Middle States Self-Study. We welcome your comments; please send them


to selfstudy@scranton.edu. The deadline for feedback is Friday, November 2nd. 
 
In addition, you can share your comments with us directly at a Campus Feedback Session scheduled


for Wednesday, October 31st from 11:30 a.m. - 12:45 p.m. in the Brennan Hall Rose Room (RSVP
here). Lunch will be served.
 
We’d like to emphasize that the report is still a draft, and we can use your help.  Please pay special
attention to those sections where you have specific campus expertise or experience to share.
 
We especially welcome evidence of good work being done and improvements you know about. We
ask faculty, in particular, to review Appendix I, a list of examples of educational assessment
organized by college and department/program. No correction is too small – we appreciate your
feedback to improve the report. Your input will also be of help as we craft the conclusion.
 
As we move into the final phases of our self-study, we are grateful for your attention and
collaboration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Julie Schumacher Cohen and Rebecca Beal
Self-Study Co-Chairs
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